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Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students, 
  
After reaching out to stakeholders and spending time in discernment, I am writing to update the 
community on my final decision for ten programs initially proposed to be closed under the Academic 
Portfolio Review Committee (APRC) process. Please see the updated APRC Final Decisions webpage 
(https://sites.google.com/a/slu.edu/academic-financial-planning-and-portfolio-review/apr-
decisions/apr-final-decisions) for final decisions on the following programs: 
  

 BA - Geology 
 BS - Geology 
 Minor - Geology 
 MS - Geology 
 BS - Geophysics 
 BA - Classical Humanities 
 BA - Greek and Latin Language and Literature 
 BA - German Studies 
 BA - Italian Studies 
 BA - Russian Studies 

  
Please remember that you need to be logged into your Google account through mySLU to access the 
APRC website. 
  
With final decisions on these ten programs, three programs remain where I still need to make a final 
decision. I will announce a final decision on the remaining three programs before the end of this 
semester. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Mike Lewis, Ph.D. 
Provost 
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